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 The past few weeks have seen some significant progress here at the Recreation Center.  New plumbing has been installed in the 
pool locker rooms.  New HVAC units have arrived and currently in the installation process.  Work on the new hockey locker room 
has begun and framing of the new meeting room is almost complete.   The new Fitness Room windows have been installed, new 
electrical conduits, and the floating ceiling are now under way.  Here are some updated pictures:   

          

Fitness Room (View from Free Weight Area) Future Ice Rink Entrance (Room A into Concession Stand)         Future Hockey Locker/Shower Room 

                

 Pool Locker Room (Women’s side)   New Family Changing Rooms (Aquatics Area) New Meeting Room (Back Lobby)  
 
             

The hours of operation for the Fitness Room and the Front Desk will be 5:00AM to 10:00PM Monday - Sunday for the months 

September - May.  The hours will be adjusted for the summer months June - August and will be announced at a later date. 

Annual memberships are on sale now!!  Notification of the Fitness Room grand opening will be sent out to everyone on the 

members-to-be-list and through mailers once it becomes available.   

We need your help spreading the word!  We are looking for volunteers to be a part of our “Street 

Team” and help us walk the friendly neighborhoods of North Olmsted.  We are looking to 

assemble teams on Saturdays in October.  ****Incentive to help**** earn credit towards your 

own membership!  Call Rob today at 440-716-4129 to join our team!  


